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Brrrr…Winter is here! 

With the colder weather and winter upon us, it is 

imperative that our students dress accordingly. Please 

ensure that your child is dressed for the conditions and 

at least has a warm jumper. Whilst maintaining school 

uniform is very important, if your child has a jacket or 

coat that will combat this cold snap, it is fine to use 

them. In addition, on extremely cold/wet days, if your 

child would like to bring slippers to wear indoors, they 

may. I cannot stand the thought of students sitting in 

wet shoes and socks all day! 

Bective Athletics 

The Bective Athletics Carnival will be held on Friday 18 

June. All Somerton students will be attending, and 

giving their all, in running, jumping and throwing 

events. A permission note and more information will be 

coming home soon. We will also be looking for some 

parent helpers on the day, so save the date – we’d 

love to have you spend the day with us! 

Excursions 

At the time of writing, the King Parrots are participating 

in the HOME Project being run by the Tamworth Art 

Gallery. They are taking part in an eco-dyeing and 

language culture workshop. Also, as part of the project, 

every student has created a piece of art, based on the 

work of artist Brook Andrew. These will form part of an 

exhibition in the gallery later in the year. I have seen 

the artworks by the King Parrots, and they are 

fantastic! Well done! 

 

This Friday, all students will be attending the Chamber 

Music in Schools event at Carroll Public School. 

Students will have the opportunity to learn about 

musical instruments and take part in an interactive 

live music performance. Permission notes went home 

on Tuesday afternoon and need to be returned by 

Friday morning (11 June) please. 

Cross Country Update 

Huge congratulations to Braxton and Jye who represented 
Somerton PS at the Zone Cross Country carnival on 
Thursday 27 May. They finished 11th and 19th respectively, 
out of very large race fields. Well done boys. We are so 
proud of you and your efforts! 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Just a quick reminder, that if your child is absent from 
school, you must provide a reason for the absence within 
seven days. This will ensure that your child’s absence is 
not marked “unexplained-unjustified”. A note, phone call, 
email or text message to staff or the school office is 
sufficient. For prolonged absences, especially if your child 
has been unwell, a doctor’s certificate would be 
appreciated. Thank you for your support of this matter. 

 

Mufti Day for End of Term 

 

As a special treat for such a great term, Friday 25 June will 
be a Pyjama mufti day. Students may come to school in 
their pyjamas for a gold coin donation. We will send a 
reminder note closer to the day. 
 
 
 
 

Ms Winston’s  

 Message 

Welcome Back 

Hello Somerton PS Families!  

It is wonderful to be back at school for the last week of 

term after 5 weeks of learning and working from home! 

I would like to thank everyone (staff, students, and 

parents/families) for their efforts during this time. It was 

certainly not easy, but as a team I feel we have done 

really well. 

Thank you! 

A reminder that under our current Covid Safe Plan 

and Level 3 restrictions parents are NOT permitted 

to enter the school grounds. If you need to collect 

your child/ren please call the school in advance 

and we will bring them to you at the school gate. 

Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding. 

School will finish for Term 3, this Friday 17th 

September, and resume for Term 4 on Tuesday 5
th
 

October. I wish everyone a very happy, safe and 

Covid19 free holidays! 

Attendance 

From Term 4, Somerton PS will be trialling a text 

message system for student absences. If your child/ren 

are absent from school and/or late (and you have not 

notified us) you will receive a text message asking for 

an explanation of the absence / lateness. Weekly 

attendance letters will be sent home if there has been 

no response to the text messages. 

Regular attendance at school is important, and all 

absences that are not explained require us to mark the 

absence as unjustified. This then effects your child’s 

overall attendance percentage and impacts on their 

learning. 

Please ensure your contact details are correct and/or 

up to date. 

 

School Photos / Scholastic Book Fair 

School photos are being distributed today. Everyone 

looks great!  

Our Scholastic Book Fair went online during our 

learning from home period, and I thank those parents 

who made orders at the time. Scholastic have been 

very generous in offering for us to keep the books a 

little longer, so we will have a proper book fair 

towards the end of October. More information will be 

available closer to the time. 
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Sun Safety / School Uniforms 

As we head into the warmer weather and Term 4 all 

students should be wearing a hat during play time. At 

Somerton PS we follow the “No Hat – Play in the 

Shade” policy. Students without a hat will be required 

to play under one of the two COLAS or attend the 

library. Students are also encouraged to wear 

sunscreen during the summer terms. 

School uniform should be worn each and every day. 

Non school clothing should only be worn in the event of 

an emergency. Students should keep a school jumper 

in their bag when the weather is unpredictable. All 

items should be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

SASS Recognition Week 

SASS Recognition Week was last week and slipped by 

us due to Learning and Working from Home. I would 

like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs McNiven; Mrs 

Markwick; Ms Clark; Mr White and Mr Tochel for their 

contributions and tireless efforts to the students and 

school community of Somerton. We greatly appreciate 

it, and you! 

Ms Winston’s  

 Message continued…. 



Welcome back everyone! It has been so wonderful to see all of our happy, eager students at 
Somerton PS. 
 

The past 5 weeks have been a different and tricky time, but in true Cockatoos’ fashion, the 
efforts seen by all students has been outstanding. Also, congratulations and thank you to our 
wonderful Cockatoos’ Parents and Carers, who have successfully supported their learning 
through this unusual time.  

 

While it has been quite some time out of the classroom for all of our students, this week no one 
would have known. The return to the classroom has been a busy time of learning and revision 
for our Cockatoos; with everyone stepping straight back into our fun filled learning. It is truly 
wonderful to see how enthusiastic our Cockatoos have been to get back into our learning for one 
more week before the Term 3 holidays. 

 

Super Spellers  

The Cockatoos have been quite the 
experts this week, sharing all of 
their newfound spelling knowledge, 
and sharing ideas and ways to 
remember tricky parts of words 
together. It is so very clear that 
students have been doing their 
spelling regularly and in meaningful 
ways whilst learning from home!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the classrooms…. 

Cockatoos’ Call 



Marvellous Math Moments 

This week Math has had so many exciting moments, with students attempting new math 
challenges with brilliant eagerness. The 
Cockatoos have been revising their work from 
across the term this week … clocks and telling 
the time, friends of 10, and building more and 
more confidence as they count, are just a few of 
the topics of the week.   

 

As we near the end of the Term, we celebrate 
the triumphant efforts across the whole term for 
all of our Cockatoos, who have all showed great 
persistence, care for themselves and others, and 
love for learning. We hope everyone enjoys their 
well-earned break. You all so deserve it! 

Ms Winston, Mrs Knapman, Mr Lalor and Miss Clark 

 

 

From the classrooms…. 

Cockatoos’ Call 

Champion chickens require champion handlers. Great job Noah! 



From the classrooms…. 
King Parrots’ Chatter 

Well after all of us being in lockdown for the length of time, both King Parrots and myself were 
very happy to be back at school. 

This week we have settled into our learning and have enjoyed some 
additional activities. The kids have been learning how to use their learning 
pack (just in case) and we’ve discovered there are some parts of maths we 
still need to master.  

We have learnt a new way to produce outstanding paintings, and look 
forward to continuing this unusual process. 
We have had a WOW moment with our Year 5 NAPLAN. 
Jayden Genoli has demonstrated an outstanding improvement with his 
reading and mathematics, where he surpassed the expected goal and 
topped his previous learning from year 3.  

Mrs Penberthy and Mrs Markwick 



 



 


